

7/1/2025

Dr. Yan Wang Peking University First Hospital Xishiku Street No.8, Xicheng District, Beijing, China Beijing, Beijing 100034

Dear Dr. Yan Wang,

The American Association for the Study of Liver Disease (AASLD) invites you to attend The Liver Meeting® (TLM) 2025 to be held November 7-11, 2025, in Washington, D.C., USA, at the Walter E. Washington Convention Center.

If you are applying for a visa to enter the United States as a meeting attendee, you may include this letter with your application. An invitation does not guarantee that a visa will be granted. Please contact the nearest United States Embassy or Consulate to arrange for your visa.

TLM is a renowned annual event dedicated to disseminating the research, science, and advancements in the practice of hepatology, drawing attendance of almost 9000 hepatologists and hepatology health professionals from more than 90 countries worldwide. Additional information about the meeting including registration, housing, and general program information can be seen online at https://www.aasld.org/the-liver-meeting. The website is updated regularly, so be sure to check back frequently.

All attendees must register to attend TLM. Attendees are responsible for arranging their own travel arrangements and expenses, including hotel accommodations and reservations. AASLD does not accept responsibility or liability for travel, accommodation, or registrations charges related to the event.

Thank you for your interest in attending the Liver Meeting. We look forward to your attendance!

Sincerely,

Lisa Patterson

Manager, Event Services

© American Association for the Study of Liver Diseases 1001 North Fairfax Street | 4th Floor | Alexandria, VA 22314 | 703-299-9766